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Eric Cooper

From: Kellogg, Nancy B <Nancy.Kellogg@co.ontario.ny.us>
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 9:17 AM
To: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; Norton, Sheri M
Cc: 'Eric Cooper'
Subject: RE: Road name for airport address

That name would be fine. I would still need ROW naming form submitted.  
 

From: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org [mailto:cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 9:16 AM 
To: Kellogg, Nancy B; Norton, Sheri M 
Cc: 'Eric Cooper' 
Subject: FW: Road name for airport address 
 

CAUTION: This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning, 
 
The Airport has future plans to construct more buildings/hangers/etc.. along the private drive off the end of the 
Thomas Road. 
 
They are proposing the private drive name: 
Flight Line Drive  
 
Could you confirm this is an acceptable name for the private drive? 
 
Thanks, 
Chris 
 
 
“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the 
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”      


